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End of Term 3 

What a term filled with learning, experiences and fun, even though it was certainly a strange end to the term 

to say goodbye to everyone a day early due to the red wind/storm warning. I trust everyone has stayed safe 

and hope there is not too much damage to anyone’s property. Well done to all the children (and thanks for 

the help from Mums and Dads!) for the projects in the wonderful Roman and Greek museums. It was a great 

opportunity for all the children to see each other’s hard work as they went through the school and 

celebrated all the home learning. Well done too to all the children who have represented CCJ in the football 

this term – some very impressive results! The cross country was also another excellent event last week, as all 

classes came off curriculum for the afternoons to explore issues relating to children’s mental health week.  
 

Coming up next term we have parent’s evenings in the first week back, so do book your slot online. I am also 

delighted that Mrs Groves and Miss Roseblade return from their respective injuries. We are also going to be 

joining schools across the country celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March and inviting children 

to dress up as their favourite book character. Also, in the first week back we will restart in-person collective 

worship and will be having our dress down day (£1 suggested donation towards the clamber stack), cake 

sale and interest group day that we missed from today. Later in March, year four will be heading to Barton 

camp, where I am sure they will have a tremendous time so please ensure any outstanding forms or 

payments are in straight after half term. We also have cross country at Colston’s and football matches next 

term thanks to Mr Kennedy. On the week beginning March 21st there is a virtual book fair and our Easter 

service at Christ Church is planned for Tuesday 29th March. Finally, we hope our new clamber stack will be 

installed at the end of term! Phew! So much to look forward to, but in the meantime I hope you and your 

families have a lovely half term. See you on Monday 28th Feb.   Mrs Osborne 

School Council Cake Sale  
 

The school council were planning to organise a 

cake sale today but this can’t happen due to the 

school closure. 

 

We will therefore reschedule this for Friday 4th 

March 2022. Please make sure that cakes you 

kindly donate do NOT contain nuts. 

 

Thank you for your support – all money raised 

will go towards the clamber stack. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Goodbye to Staff 
We would like to say goodbye to Sam who is leaving 

our Integra Kitchen team. Sam has been with us for 2 

years working hard to serve the children delicious 

meals. Sam has made the decision to move to a school 

closer to home. Good Luck Sam, you’ll be missed!   

Parents Evenings 
1st & 3rd March  

Online booking is now live! 
 Please ensure that you book your slots  

by Monday 28th February.  

 

Please make sure you tick the attendee box to give you 

a record of the appointment time. 

 

The appointments are online on Zoom (not in person).  
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CCJ dates for your diary …. 

 

PE Days and Forest School Next Term 
 Please remember that children should wear PE kit on PE 

days and normal school uniform with a change of shoes 

and warm coats/gloves/scarves and wellies on forest 

school days. Changes of days are in yellow. 

 

Class PE days FS 

3NK Tues Weds Mon 

3DK Tues Weds Thurs 

3/4FD Mon Weds Thurs 

4KW Mon Thurs Fri 

4LD Mon Thurs Fri 

5GC Weds Fri Tues 

5JR Thurs Fri Tues 

5/6ET Mon Fri Weds 

6KR Tues Thurs Mon 

6LL Tues Fri Weds 

   

  

 

 

 

February  

Mon 28th Feb – First day of term 4  

 

March  
Tues 1st March - Parents Evening 1 

Thurs 3rd March – Parents Evening 2 

Thurs 3rd March – World Book Day: children 

can dress up and the afternoon will be filled 

with book related activities! 

Friday 4th March – Interest group day, dress 

down day and cake sale 

16th – 18th March – Y4 Barton Camp  

 

 

Colofoto Commission Cheque 
Thanks to those of you who bought school photos. 

Today we received a commission cheque for 

£241.60  

Whole Class Photos/Y6 Leavers photos  

are booked in for May 2022.  

 Word Wizards!  
This week’s words: 
 

Lower Band: similar 

Upper Band: resemble 

 

Church Vacancy 
 

Christ Church Downend is seeking to appoint an 
Assistant Parish Administrator to support the mission 
of the church in the local community. Hours would be 
14 hours per week – ideally on Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday mornings, and be based in the Christ 
Church Parish Office on North Street Downend. 

You will need to be IT literate with experience of 
Microsoft Word and Excel programmes, and 
confident in communicating with colleagues and the 
general public. An ability to stay calm under pressure 
in a busy office environment is essential. The person 
appointed would need to be supportive of the values 
and ethos of Christ Church. 

Starting salary £10.00-£10.50 per hour according to 
experience. A role description can be found at: 
http://christchurchdownend.com/role-of-assistant-
parish-administrator/ 

Please send a letter of application and CV with 
names of two referees to 
parishadmin@christchurchdownend.com by Tuesday 
22nd February. Or for further information contact 
Elissa on 0117 9089867. 

 

 

 

 

Nut Free School 
A gentle reminder that we have some children with 

severe nut allergies.  

Please make sure that you do not send any food 

containing nuts into school in snacks or 

lunchboxes. This includes Nutella! 

 

 

 

http://christchurchdownend.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Assistant-Parish-Administrator-Role-Description-0222.docx
http://christchurchdownend.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Assistant-Parish-Administrator-Role-Description-0222.docx
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New Play for CCJ - fundraising update 
 
We had some help this week from year 3 Oliver in putting up the totaliser to £18,000. You may remember 
that he raised money last year by cutting his hair off.  So brave!  No sooner had we added this and we had 
further good news.... 

£2,000 grant received from Gloucestershire Masonic Charity!! 
 
The Friends of Christ Church were successful in their application to Gloucestershire Masonic Charity Action 
on behalf of Gloucestershire Province Masons. From this fund they received an amazing £2,000. This takes 
our total raised to over £20,000!!  This includes a £4,000 from the school.   
 
Yummy cake sales and fundraising action  
 
Many children have got stuck into fundraising over the past week with several cake sales taking place. The 
completed sponsorship forms are coming in every day. Well done to Beau & his brother Ezra selling muffins 

and hot chocolate (raising money for CCI as well as CCJ). Kai and Tia Ballard were also busy selling cakes. 

Also well done to Scarlett and Minnie for their efforts too! You are all working so hard for this, well done. 

 

Many people have also contributed to the crowd funder at www.newplayforccj.co.uk and over the past weeks 

we’ve had donations of £237. A big thanks to those who donated. Through your efforts, we are going to 

guartantee that our play stack will be built this Easter. Keep going guys, we’re almost there! 

 

All forms/money need to be in by 6th April.  

 

http://www.newplayforccj.co.uk/

